
 Bureau of Detectives – Area 2 
     

Business Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

005th District (Calumet) 
   

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses in the 005th District (Calumet) of recent armed 
robbery related incidents. In these incidents, a male offender entered a business 
establishment and approached the employees. The offender displayed a handgun 
and demanded money from the cash register. The offender took money from the 
cash register and from the employees and fled the scene. These incidents have 
occurred in the general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 

 200 Block of East 103rd Street on January 07, 2024 at approximately 7:41 P.M. 

 11600 Block of South Halsted Street on January 13, 2024 at approximately 7:50 
P.M. 

 100 Block of West 111th Street on January 20, 2024 at approximately 8:25 P.M. 
 

Description of Offender:   
Male wearing a black hoodie, black pants, gloves and a face mask 
 
A video of the incident can be viewed here: https://youtu.be/IiVHXo40p-0 
 
What you can do:  

 Always be aware of your surroundings 

 Report suspicious activity immediately 

 If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm 

 Remember any unique characteristics (scars, limps, acne, tattoos, etc.) 

 If video surveillance is available, save and make a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives. 

 Never pursue a fleeing assailant, call the police and provide information 

 If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

 Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 
If you have any information, Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area 2 

(312) 747-8273 
 

 JH-108071, JH-114990, JH-122277 
 

 (Reference: PATTERN # P24-02-003) 
 

Alert P24-02-003BA 

JANUARY 24, 2024 

https://youtu.be/IiVHXo40p-0

